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St Mary’s Primary School

70 Colebrooke Road,

Fivemiletown,

Co. Tyrone.

BT75 0SA

Phone:    028 895 21315
Fax:         028 895 21315
E-mail:    sgallagher125@c2kni.net

Newsletter – Friday 31st January 2020
Monday-   P5-7 Library

               Credit Union

               Mandarin Classes P1-7

Tuesday   Cumann Na mBunscoil Blitz
Wednesday Cancer Focus N.I.

                 PE with coach (P1-7) 

Thursday  
                Irish Language Classes P1-7

                PE P1-4
Friday       PE with GAA Coach Fergal McCann
                (P4-7)

                 P.1 -4 Library

Recycling

Jill Eagleson the Environmental Education Manager from Mid Ulster Council came to speak to the children on Tuesday 28th January. Jill brought handy recycling bags to be used in each class for recyclable paper waste. Following Jill’s talk the children are more aware of how important it is to protect our environment and we all hope to make a greater effort to become more Eco friendly. We would encourage that you let your child get involved in recycling at home.
Catholic Schools Week

Our school mass was a huge success and it was wonderful to see so many parents and grandparents present. All of the children participated in the mass with great confidence and we all enjoyed listening to them share memories and stories about their grandparents

St Brigid’s Day

We ask that anyone who can bring in rushes to school during the week as we plan to make St. Brigid’s crosses and this is an important Irish tradition and one which we want to uphold.
Transfer

A huge congratulations to all of our P7 pupils on their recent transfer results – we are all so proud of you and we trust that whatever choice of school you make that it will be the right choice for you as you begin a new journey in life.
Cumann Na mBunscoil

P6 & 7 boys will compete in the Cumann Na mBunscoil Gaelic Football indoor 5 aside competition on Tuesday 4th February in Station House, Omagh. Good luck boys.
Cancer Focus N.I.

Cancer Focus N.I. will visit the school on Wednesday 5th February to discuss how we can stay fit and healthy.

Mid Term Break
School will be closed for our Mid-term break on week beginning Monday 17th February and will reopen on Monday 24th February. We will close at 1.00pm on Friday 14th February as EA are coming to replace the floor in the staffroom during Mid-term and the room has to be cleared out prior to this.
Sacrament Dates

Please note that Confirmation will take place on Friday 24th April at 6.00pm.
First Holy Communion will take place on Saturday 16th May.
Pupil of the Week Awards
Congratulations to our pupils of the week winners for this week:-

KS1 Pupil of the Week – Aoibhinn 
KS2 Pupil of the Week – Dara 
OUR success is doing OUR best!

